
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of the [Hospitality Association 

Name], we are committed to providing you with the best possible experience. 

We would greatly appreciate your feedback regarding your membership experience thus far. 

Your insights are vital for us to enhance our services and offerings. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by responding to this email or filling out our online 

survey at [Survey Link]. Your feedback will help us shape the future of our association. 

Thank you for being a part of our community! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Hospitality Association Name] 

[Contact Information] 


